
 

 
 

Public notice 
 

The Morpeth Neighbourhood Plan 
The Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (Regulation 16) 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLICITY OF A NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN PROPOSAL 

 
Morpeth Town Council in partnership with the civil parishes of Hebron, Hepscott, Mitford 
and Pegswood has prepared a Neighbourhood Development Plan for the Morpeth 
Neighbourhood Area. The Plan proposes a vision for the Neighbourhood Area and a 
number of planning policies which, once adopted will be used in the determination of 
planning applications within these parishes.  
 
Northumberland County Council is satisfied that the submitted Plan complies with legal 
requirements and can therefore proceed to an Independent Examination. 
 
In accordance with the Regulations, the Council is required to publicise the Plan and 
supporting documents and invite comments.  Copies of The Plan and supporting 
documents will be available for public inspection for six weeks commencing on Friday 19 
June 2015 until 5pm on Monday 3 August 2015.  
 
The Plan and supporting documents can be viewed on the County Council’s website at: 
www.northumberland.gov.uk 
 
They will also be available for inspection at the following locations:  
 

 Morpeth Library, Gas House Lane, Morpeth, NE61 1TA (Mon, Tues, Wed and Fri 
9am – 7.30pm, Thurs 9am – 5pm, Sat 9.30am – 12.30pm) and 
 

 Northumberland County Council, County Hall, Morpeth, NE61 2EF (Mon – Fri, 9am – 
5pm. 

 
Any person or organisation may comment on the Plan or supporting documents. 
Representations may be made by email to PlanningStrategy@northumberland.gov.uk or by 
post to: Morpeth Neighbourhood Plan, Communities and Infrastructure Team, Planning and 
Housing Services, County Hall, Morpeth, Northumberland, NE61 2EF.  
 
All representations must be received by Northumberland County Council no later than 
5pm on Monday 3 August 2015. Any submissions received after this deadline cannot be 
considered. All representations will be publicly available and will be forwarded for 
consideration by the Independent Examiner appointed to carry out the examination of the 
Plan. Anyone making a representation may request to be notified of the Council’s decision.  

Karen Ledger,  

Date: Friday 19 June 2015 
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